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What is Cambs LMC? 
Cambs LMC is the independent, collective professional voice of
Cambridgeshire & Peterborough General Practice, funded by GPs for all GPs.
We urge you to get in touch with us if in need of representation, support or
advice. Visit our website for more information: https://www.cambslmc.org 

Cambs LMC Committee Election
We operate an election process bi-annually and invite each and every
constituent GP who lives and/or works within Cambridgeshire &
Peterborough to consider standing for election to the Committee.    

The next election process starts in February 2025 and will start by us
emailing every constituent GP asking them to consider standing to join the
diverse voices that reflect the local profession on your Committee. 

This will be your opportunity to become a part of that representative process
and by standing for election to the Committee, you can help make a personal
difference to all your colleagues, at a time when strong leadership is vital,
both locally and nationally.  

If you know of any GP colleagues who have not heard of us, don’t know who
we are or what we do, or if they are not receiving our communications,
please put them in touch with us, we’d be delighted to hear from them
office@cambslmc.org.

ARE YOU A GP, WHO WORKS IN GENERAL PRACTICE IN
CAMBRIDGESHIRE & PETERBOROUGH?

DO WE HAVE YOUR UP TO DATE EMAIL ADDRESS? 
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